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Michael Bennett 

General Manager Coronado Cays Homeowners Assoc. 

505 Grans Caribe Causeway 

Coronado, Ca. 92118 

Mr. Bennett 

The 12th Annual SuperSEAL and Sprint Triathlon benefiting the Navy SEAL Foundation, 
the Islanders Sports Foundation, the Coronado Optimists and the Ironman Foundation 
is scheduled for Sunday, March 18, 2018. We are expecting 1000/1200 athletes to 
compete at the Silver Strand Beach and Highway 75 venue. 

As in yeaars past, there will be a detour on Hwy 75. There will be two-way traffic in the 
northbound lanes of the highway from 6:00 am to 2:00 pm. If possible, please make 
your homeowners aware of this. We will be placing some signage along the highway to 
remind the motorists of the detour and the event. 

Again, thank you for your assitance in getting the information out. We look forward to 
another exciting event. 

Very respectfully, 

~~ 
Glenn Bohannon Moki Martin 

Race Director SuperSEAL Event Consultant 

913-522-9071 619-435-3214 

glenn.bohannon@ironman.com moki@superfroftriathlon.com 
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